
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Spring 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Athlete, 
 
If your student is planning to participate in athletics at Newport Harbor, it is mandatory for them 
to have a yearly physical on file in the athletic office before participating in a sport or  summer 
program.  Physicals will be offered by Dr. Tischler and his colleagues at the Newport Orthopedic 
Institute*. 
 
The cost for physicals is $25.  All monies will be donated back to NHHS Athletic Programs; 
please make checks payable to NHHS Athletics.  All required forms are available on-line on the 
NMUSD website:  http://web.nmusd.us/athletics. 
 
No appointment necessary, just bring completed paperwork and payment at 5:30 pm on the 
following dates: 

 
      Female Students    Monday – June 6th       (Please do not show up before 5:00 pm) 
 
       Male Students    Tuesday – June 7th      (Please do not show up before 5:00 pm) 
 
 

Please do not contact Dr. Tischler’s office; all inquiries should be directed to the Newport Harbor 
Athletic office, 949-515-6308.   
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Mike Zimmerman 
Athletic Director 
 
 
 
*Newport Orthopedic Institute, 22 Corporate Plaza Drive, Ste. 150, Newport Beach, CA 92660     

 

For Google map:  copy and paste the following URL: 
http://maps.google.com/maps?oi=map&q=22+Corporate+Plz+Dr+Ste+150%2c+Newport+Beach%2c+CA+92660 
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